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Dear JMA Graduate: 
 
 
Jeffers, Mann & Artman Pediatrics would like to extend our appreciation for 
allowing us to provide pediatric primary care to you these past years.  
However, it is time for your “Graduation”! Our records indicate that you have 
reached the age when it is best practice to be followed by an adult medical 
provider. 
 
Our providers, along with our care coordinator team would like to help you 
in making this transition.  The transition will require communication 
between your pediatrician and your new adult medicine provider so that we 
can coordinate continuity of your medical care and transfer of your patient 
records.  We have enclosed a list of adult physicians and practices in the 
area.  Should you need additional assistance in the selection process, please 
call and we will be happy to help you select an adult provider who will meet 
your individual healthcare needs.    
 
Once you choose your new adult care provider, please let us know.   
We would like to ensure that your records are appropriately transferred.    
For your convenience, we have enclosed a medical record release form. By 
completing and returning this form, you are giving us permission to 
communicate with and transfer your records to your new provider.  
 
If you are receiving this letter and have already established care with your 
new provider, we are not aware of your transition.  Please either contact our 
office or complete and return the medical release form so that we can 
transfer your records.   
 
We will continue to provide medical care over the next 90 days until this 
transition is made successfully.  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact our office and speak with a Care Coordinator. 
 
Congratulations on your “Graduation”!  We are honored to have been a part 
of your medical care through the years.  
 
Jeffers, Mann, & Artman Pediatric and Adolescent Medicine, P. A.  
Care Coordinator Team 

 

 


